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Nativity, Carol Services and choir 
A huge thank you to so many of you for 
attending our Year 3 nativities, our Y4 carol 
services and our choir performances this last few 
weeks. We usually host multiple shows in the 
school days and in the evenings. Feedback from 
parents tells us that this is really appreciated as 
many of you find it easier to attend one or the 
other show. Thank you for this feedback. 

  
 
Jorvik 
Year 5 had an amazing time in York recently, 
visiting Dig and the Jorvik Viking Centre. Parents 
received messages and images through the day. 
Please sign up to Class Dojo if you haven’t 
already (Year 6 this is coming soon). 

 
 
 
 

Panto 
A huge thank you to everyone for supporting the 
numerous PTA events throughout the year. The 
money is being spent on new laptops for the 
children to use in computing lessons and it paid 
for the panto in school. We had a brilliant time! 
Thank you to the PTA for everything that they do 
for us. 
 

 
 
Last night of the proms 
There was a very special moment for one of our 
children recently. Ollie in Year 5 attended the 
last night at the proms in Cologne, Germany. His 
grandfather, John Miles, was performing for 
17,000 people and he invited Ollie up onto the 
stage too. What a moment for him! Incredible!  

 
 

 

On behalf of everyone at 

East Boldon Juniors, have 

a wonderful time with 

your families! Mr Shenton 
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